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04 May 2018 
 

Reminders 

 

During the Summer terms children are allowed to wear 

the summer school uniform. For boys this is grey shorts 

and for the girls it is navy/blue summer dress and white 

socks. Please remember to put sun protection cream and 

send a bottle of water every day.  

It is extremely important that the Ethos of the School is 

observed, particularly on School Trips. We have had 

reports of egg sandwiches and other non-vegetarian 

products given to children in their lunch boxes. This is not 

allowed on the School premises and including School 

Trips. Please find attached our ethos policy. 

If you have any general concerns related to the School, 

please make an appointment to speak to Mr Burton or Ms 

Pandya. 

 

Monday 4th June Imago will be coming in for a Photo 

session for the whole School. Classroom photos and 

individual photos will be taken that morning. Please 

ensure children are dressed in full School uniform that 

day.  

 
Brighton trip for whole School on Friday 6th July leaving at 

8am. The children will visit different venues and all 

spending time together at the seaside before heading 

back for 4pm. 

This trip will be a trip paid for by Parents. A separate letter 

will follow about the cost.  

 

Cultural day picnic at Wandle Park on 

Friday 29th June at 11am to 2pm for Reception and Year 1.  
Parents are invited to join us for lunch and make food of 
their choice to bring along. A sign-up sheet will be 
available from Wednesday 9th May in the morning.  
 
 

 

 

Narasimha Jayanti was celebrated on 28th April 2018. 

The children had a PRE Lesson around this significant event.  

More about this occasion: 

http://www.iskcontimes.com/narasimha-jayanthi-

celebrations/  

If you would like to keep up to date with other ISKON calendar 
events, please see: https://www.iskcon-
london.org/activities/festivals 
 
Children will be participating in a community prayer space on 

Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th June where there will be 

workshops offered by Minster Infant School and Krishna 

Avanti Primary School.  
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The Science Club has been extremely popular and we are glad 

the children are gaining a lot from this club. We will be 

continuing to work with Mother Nature Science next term. 

Sign up details will follow.  

 

 
Art Club bookings - 10 spaces only. Please sign up by Monday 

21st May by bringing £24.00 to the School Office for the 6 

weeks. We will not be running the Club on the last week of 

Summer term 2. 

 

Free things to do during holidays 
https://www.telegraph.co.uk/travel/destinations/europe/unit

ed-kingdom/england/london/articles/best-family-days-out-in-

london-for-under-5-pounds/ 

http://www.iskcontimes.com/narasimha-jayanthi-celebrations/
http://www.iskcontimes.com/narasimha-jayanthi-celebrations/
https://www.iskcon-london.org/activities/festivals
https://www.iskcon-london.org/activities/festivals
https://www.telegraph.co.uk/travel/destinations/europe/united-kingdom/england/london/articles/best-family-days-out-in-london-for-under-5-pounds/
https://www.telegraph.co.uk/travel/destinations/europe/united-kingdom/england/london/articles/best-family-days-out-in-london-for-under-5-pounds/
https://www.telegraph.co.uk/travel/destinations/europe/united-kingdom/england/london/articles/best-family-days-out-in-london-for-under-5-pounds/


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Software for Home Learning 

 

 
Thank you for utilizing Lexia at home. We are reviewing results and deciding if the 

School will benefit from subscribing. A feedback form on workshops and home 

learning software is attached. 

 
Thank you to Parents and Pupils who managed to enter the competition. The winner 

will be announced by Explore Learning soon and we shall inform you if one of our 
children have won any of the prizes. Good luck! 

 
 

 
 
Please respect School reading books. As a new School we are beginning to build up 

resources and therefore cannot afford to buy new books and replace damaged books 

too. Unfortunately, a number of books have been returned with pencil lines 

underlining words. Any damaged, spoiled or lost books will be charged at £5.00.  

 

  
 

Thank you to all the Parents that have volunteered and offered to volunteer on the 
School trips. We will imminently be reviewing how we select volunteers fairly with 
the School and children in mind.  

 
Dates to remember: 

                                        
 

Bank Holidays – Monday 7th May and 28th May 2018 
 
Half term – Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 2018 
 
Summer term 2 – Monday 4th June 2018 
 
 
 

Collective Worship Themes 

for Summer 1 are: 

 
-Self Discipline 

-Respect  

-Gratitude  

-Humility 

-Courage 

-Integrity  

-Empathy  

 

  
    

 

Admin Office: 

 

E:kapscroydon@avanti.org.uk 

 

School Office: 

 

T: 0208 353 4253 

 

 

School Staff: 

 
Mr Burton – Principal (3 days) 
 
Ms Pandya – Interim (2 days) 
Headteacher 
 
Ms Roberts - EYFS Lead 
 
Mrs Dawkins – Year 1 Teacher  
 
Mrs Vyas - Administration  
Officer 
 
Mrs Varma – Year 1 TA 
 
Mrs Visavadia – Reception TA 
 
Mrs Soni – SEN TA 

 
Mrs Patel - Midday meal 
supervisor 

 

mailto:kapscroydon@avanti.org.uk


 

 

 

  
 

 
Pupil Premium reminder: If you are claiming any benefits ie. Income Support, Tax Credits or Job Seekers Allowance, your 

child may be eligible for extra funding for School. Please speak to Mrs Vyas in the School Office if you would like an 

application form, even if you are not sure whether or not you qualify?  

More information: https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
 
 

 

As promised please find attached e - copy of Parent Survey 2 results and actions the School is taking. 

 

Stay on Green – Weekly Celebrations will be taking place for points obtained by children for Green, 

Bronze, Silver & consistently on Gold. Those children that have made an effort to reflect and improve their behaviour, 

will also be recognized at class assemblies on a Friday afternoon.  

 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and see you on 
Tuesday 8th May 2018. 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

